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Rotary Club of Lorain

Lorain, Ohio 44052

June 13, 2013

Mr. Rick Novak
Lorain Port Authority
611 Broadway
Lorain, OH 44052

Dear Rick,

On behalf of the Lorain Rotary Club and the Group Study Exchange (GSE) Team from India, | offer my
warmest appreciation of the boat ride down the Black River and to the Lorain Lighthouse you so graciously
provided on May 23". Please forward our thank you to the captain as well. He shared his knowledge of the
area with all that were aboard and just as important, kept us dry as the weather turned stormy!

We come from different places, but underneath it all, we all want a better world. Because of your contribution,
the GSE team returned to India with a better understanding of Lorain Ohio and the experience and memory of
a boat ride down the Black River.

Thank you for your generosity.

Sincerely,
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Anthony M. Cuevas
President

"Service Above Self"




